
 

 

56 Prospect Street 
Hartford, CT 06103 
(860) 728-4527 
 
Kathleen M. Shanley  
Manager- Transmission Siting  

June 27, 2017 
 
 
 
Melanie Bachman, Acting Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 
RE:  EM-EVER-072-170413e – Gales Ferry Emergency Generators - Ledyard  
 Notice of Completion  
 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 
 
The Connecticut Light and Power Company (“CL&P”) doing business as Eversource Energy (“Eversource”) 
received acknowledgement from the Connecticut Siting Council (“Council”) on May 1, 2017 that 
Eversource’s proposed modification of the Gales Ferry Substation would comply with the exempt 
modification criteria in Section 16-50j-57 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies.  The Council 
included conditions regarding the work undertaken pursuant to modification.  Eversource submits this letter 
to provide notice that Eversource has complied with the Council’s conditions as follows: 

• Written notification to the Council not less than 45 days after construction has been 
completed.  Eversource completed construction on June 2, 2017; this letter provides notice 
of completion of this modification. 

• There were no material changes or other deviations to this modification. 

Enclosed are this original and two (2) copies of this Notice of Completion. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (860) 728-4527. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathleen M. Shanley  
 

 
 


